
 

 

 

 
Dear Vortex Viper PST Customer: 

 

Thank you for considering our Viper PST riflescope series. We recognize you have a lot 

of options to choose from and sincerely appreciate your interest in Vortex.   

 

Due to the popularity of the Viper PST riflescope series, the backorder period can be 

substantial (up to several months in some cases).  We know it can be very frustrating to 

have to wait for a product and are doing everything we can to increase production and 

frequency of shipments, while maintaining the high-quality standards the Viper PST 

series is known for.  Ultimately, our goal is to get you your Viper PST riflescope as soon 

as possible. 

 

Again, we appreciate your patience and consideration of Vortex.  If you have any 

questions, please give us a call or drop an email. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Vortex Optics 

800.426.0048 x. 5 

info@vortexoptics.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 


